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 Natchez, MS:  The Adams County Sheriff’s Office have been investigating a rash of 
Hunting Camp burglaries, dating back to January 2018.  On August 8, 2018, while 
attempting to serve a warrant at 32 Canvas Back Court, deputies discovered numerous 
items that could possibly be related to these burglaries.  Investigators were contacted and 
arrived on scene and once there, consent was given to search the property.  During the 
investigation at this property, additional information was given that lead to execution of 3 
other search warrants (6 Jack Kelly Rd., 8 Pheasant Rd. and 727 Old Hwy 84 No. 3). While 
searching, various items relating to the hunting camps; such as hunting clothes, tools, 
appliances, guns and a motorcycle were recovered.  The items recovered have an estimated 
value of over $40,000.  According to Sheriff Patten, the items that have been recovered are 
linked to at least 8 to 10 hunting camps.  Several camp owners have already identified 
some of their property.  Arrested in connection with the burglaries, 26 year old Clinton 
Blackwell of 6 Jack Kelly Rd., 52 year old Michael Blackwell of 727 Old Hwy 84 No. 3., 37 
year old Daniel Grantham of 32 Canvas Back Court., 32 year old Joshua Grantham of 353 
NW Byrd St in Roxie, MS. and 22 year old Shaun Campbell of 8 Pheasant Rd.  More arrests 
are pending as investigation is ongoing.  Sheriff Patten is advising all camp owners, when 
leaving your camp for any extended period of time, please take your valuables with you.   


